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Dear members of the GSB, G S B

a lot has happened in the last few weeks in terms INTERNATIONAL
of events. From 26 to 29 April, the PaintExpo in

Karlsruhe was on the agenda. Costad cluminiymn sStesi.

Approved Quality.
But there is much more to report! Only one week

after the PaintExpo, young professionals from the
membership discussed and developed innovative
approaches around the GSB and turned the Young
GSB Workshop into a great success!

As always, we wish you a pleasant read.

Your GSB Team

Restart of the PaintExpo

When walking through the exhibition halls at PaintExpo, it felt a bit weird. The obligation to
wear masks had just been suspended. The fair had some touch of normality. It seemed at first
glance that the pandemic had never existed.

But if you looked closer, the fair was different. The number of visitors was slightly below
normal. In contrast to the previous fairs, the trend could be noticed that all those who had found
their way to Karlsruhe had very specific questions and were looking for solutions to certain
problems.

However, the challenges that were discussed at the numerous booths were always similar.
Alternatives to gas as an energy source, compromised supply chains and the general
uncertainty on the markets provided more than enough need for discussion.

"The focus was on moving forward and searching for practicable solutions," is what Werner
Mader (Managing Director; GSB International e.V.) reports.



Construction of the trade fair booth in time-lapse! Werner Mader at the booth of GSB
International e. V.

Perfectly matching the PaintExpo! Approval of PRELIT Prepas
130-700 Pretreat 6200

Really good news were reported at the Prelit AG stand. Just in time for the trade fair, the positive
results for the approval test of Prepas 130-700 Pretreat 6200 were received.
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Nico Lettieri (Managing Director; Prelit AG) and Werner Mader (Managing Director; GSB
International e.V.) celebrate the GSB approval of Prepas 130-700 Pretreat 6200!

Workshop Young GSB

After a long time in Corona, it was time again for a Young GSB Workshop on 4.5.2022. Young
professionals from the membership discussed and developed innovative approaches around
GSB. It was especially appreciated to have an insight into the parts of the supply chain that are
not part of the day-to-day business.



Editorial Office

Philipp Mader is looking forward to your questions and suggestions concerning the GSB
NEWS:

philipp.mader@gsb-international.de
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